
 

 
 

 

 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.talaverajunior.co.uk 
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Friday 25th October 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

My Child’s Art 

 

Your child will be coming home with a sticker and flyer for My child’s Art. This is an 

organisation that we as school work closely with, that enable your child to design art work 

to be used for Christmas items on their online shop. 

They currently have an early bird discount, with further information on the flyer. Please 

note the date for the discount closing is Thursday 7th November. All ordering and viewing 

information can be found on the flyer coming home. 

 

 

Parent Support Advisor Anxiety Workshop – Thursday 14th November 2024 

 

The Parent Support Advisor for our school will be running a free two-hour workshop 

‘Supporting and understanding emotions - Anxiety’ which offers tips and support 

around the parent supporting children’s worries, fears, anxiety and anxious behaviour. 

 

This workshop will be run at Talavera, on Thursday 14th November 2024. The session is 2 

hours, starting at 1.00pm and will finish in time for you to collect your children. 

 

Please contact the school direct if you want to attend. Please note that spaces are 

limited to 20. 

 

The Vine Centre, Community cupboard, Aldershot 

Important messages 

• My Child’s Art 

• Parent Support Advisor Anxiety Workshop – Thursday 14th November 2024 

• The Vine Centre, Community cupboard, Aldershot 



 

The Vine Centre offer a fantastic community cupboard with food sharing to reduce food 

waste and tackle food poverty in our community. Their cupboard is FREE for anyone, 

especially families needing help with food.  

Please contact them if you need help – 01252 400 196 

Their opening hours are Monday: 10am - 3pm Wednesday: 9am - 12pm and Thursday: 9am 

- 4pm 

 

Half term activities in and around Aldershot 

 

There are many great activities available to you and your family this half term. Please see 

all the flyers attached for further information. We have also included some flyers that 

contain information if you need any support this half term. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Talavera Junior School 

 

 

 

 

  

 


